American Red Cross



Morgan-Lawrence County Chapter 431 Holly Street, N.E. . P.O. Box 297 Decatur, Alabama 35602 Phone (256) 353-4891 Fax (256) 353-8844 www.morglawredcross.org

December 7, 2011

Mr. Kota Kiriyama American Dream Realized, LLC P. O. Box 581 Moody, AL 35004

Dear Mr. Kiriyama,

Thank you for your donation of \$1225.00 to the Morgan-Lawrence County Chapter on 12/6/2011. As you asked, \$612.50 of this donation will go toward tornado relief and \$612.50 will go toward international relief efforts in Japan.

In addition to Disaster Relief, your American Red Cross provides a broad range of critical services – providing emergency communications for military personnel and their families; informing families, individuals, and school students about how to be prepared for emergencies through Community Disaster Education; teaching life-saving skills through CPR, First Aid, AED (Automated External Defibrillator), life-guard, and water safety training;; collecting blood products for patients in our community and throughout Alabama; developing youth as leaders. Without contributions of time, blood, and money, the Red Cross could not continue its vital work throughout our community and the United States.

Once again, thank you for helping us help others in Morgan and Lawrence Counties, by lending your financial support to our Chapter. When you help the American Red Cross, you help our community! Shank mid.

Sincerely,

Debbie M. Heard **Executive Director**

e lilie M. Hoard

This letter serves as the tax receipt for your gift. The American Red Cross is a tax-exempt, nonprofit organization as described in section 501(c) (3) of the IRS Code for 1984, as amended. Our tax identification number is 53-0196605. Adequate records will be maintained and made available to the IRS upon request. In accordance with IRS regulations, no goods or services were provided by the American Red Cross as part of this contribution. Your gift may be recognized in future Red Cross publications. If you prefer your gift to remain anonymous, or have questions about your gift's designation, or would like to learn more about the services that the Red Cross is committed to providing, please call (256) 353-4891 or email info@morglawredcross.org